Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
1) The total spend on supply teachers (both direct and through agencies) for the academic year 2014/2015

2) The total spend on supply teachers (both direct and through agencies) at individual school level.

3) The complete list of external recruitment agencies (suppliers) used and their respective spends (e.g Teaching Personnel £35,000). This can be extended to include managed services of PSLs held by suppliers.

4) The complete list of external recruitment agencies (suppliers) used and their respective spends at individual school level (e.g Teaching personnel “2,500 at Grestone Junior School).

5) The type of teachers and numbers of teachers each external recruitment agency supplied which made up their spends (e.g Teaching Personnel supplied 8 maths teachers at £27,000, 4 English teachers at £8,000) both at LEA and individual school level.

Answer:

Leicester City Council does not hold the information requested.  This letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, the information is not held. All schools maintained by the Council have local bank accounts through which their agency staffing invoices are paid.  Please contact individual schools directly.  

The link below will take you to a list of schools within the Authority.

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council-services/education-lifelong-learning/about-schools/schools-directory/schools-directory/
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

